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From The President 
Sir Douglas Black 

is MD PRCP 

Thank you for your letter of 25th February. As a member 
of your Advisory Committee, I have of course been in touch 
with the discussions to which you refer and at a personal 
level I would be broadly in agreement with the position set 
out in detail in your letter. As you know, we have had a 
Committee jointly with the Ro l College of Pathologists 
on death certification but there is nothing in the proposals 
made in your letter which would be seriously at variance 
with what the Working Party is likely to recommend. 

I will discuss your letter with the College Officers and 
if necessary will send a supp3imentary comment. 

Yours sincerely, 

GRO-C 
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